
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 71 /2024 

DEVIL'S HOLE HILL 

SMITH'S PARISH 

· SINGLE-LANE CLOSURE

FOR 

TRENCH WORKS 

MONDAY, JUNE 17th
, 2024 THROUGH FRIDAY, JUNE 28th

, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the public that Devil's Hole Hill will have a single-lane closure 

from Harrington Sound Road to South Road to accommodate trench works. 

The lane closure commences on Monday, June 17th
, 2024 and concludes on Friday, June 28th

, 2024. 

Working hours will be from 9:00 am through to 5:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of Invisible Trenching representatives with temporary traffic lights 

and Stop and Go signs. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and apologises for any 

inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct queries to Mr. Kip Fraud at Invisible 

Trenching at #236-8712. 

:ti; 
Dated this1 day of June 2024 

By Order 
Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch, QBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


